
 

 

22 May 2020 

 

 Dear Parent/Guardian 
  
I hope that you and your families are keeping safe and well during this unprecedented and 
extended period of social restriction. 
 
By continuing to support and encourage your daughter to engage in her learning at home, you are 
helping us to ensure that her learning progresses in an appropriate way so that she will be ready 
when a return to school finally takes place. 
 
Thank you for this. 
 
It is becoming increasingly clear that a return to full normality is still some way off. Therefore, 
there is one more way in which you can help us at this stage. By completing the linked 
questionnaire, you will provide valuable information which will enable us to refine and develop 
our online learning provision for your daughter so that it continues to meet her needs for the 
remainder of this term and beyond. 
  
Thank you for your assistance and take care. 
  
WE Thompson 
Headmaster 
  
  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-
yeCOETeDkaBkAVAK4mNqCZBsUH0K9BEtwLlfhPWn31UMUFVVVZFNENZTUowTjBFNDhaOTBBMFJ
KTy4u 
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